
 TOWN OF EFFINGHAM 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN            

MEETING MINUTES 
 

 

December 17, 2013 

                                     

Selectmen present:     Henry Spencer 

                                   Timothy Eldridge   

                                   Theresa Swanick  

                           

Minutes transcribed by: Claudia Lamphier  

 

The meeting was called to order at: 5:00 pm 

 

The Mail, Manifest and Signature folders were reviewed. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Randy Burbank reported that he has submitted a grant for an all purpose vehicle for the Fire 

Department. He also reported that the department Christmas party held at the Municipal Building 

was a success. Those attending had a good time and they had a better turn out this year.  

 

Police Chief Butts reported that the Sheriff’s office sponsored training for all area law 

enforcement personnel, which was held at the Effingham Elementary School. He found the 

session to be an excellent source of information.  

 

Jonathan Burbank gave his weekly fire/rescue calls report.  

 

SELECTMEN’S COMMENTS AND REPORTS 

 

Selectmen Spencer reported the new transfer station shed is complete and will be moved on site 

this week if weather permits. After placement he will contact the electrician and the plumber to 

install those applicable components of the attendants shed.  

 

  

REVIEW AND APPROVE MINUTES and WEEKLY MANIFEST 

 

The Board approved the Minutes of December 10th and the weekly manifest.  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

The road plan presented by UNH Tech center is being reviewed. 

 

The next two Selectmen’s meetings have been cancelled due to Christmas and New Year’s eve 

falling on Tuesday evening. The Selectmen’s office and the Tax Collector/Town Clerk office will 

be closed on those Tuesdays as well.  

 

 



NEW BUSINESS 

 

None 

 

PLANNED DISCUSSION 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.   

 

 

 

_________________            ___________ 

Henry Spencer, Selectman                    Date 

 

__________________ 

Theresa Swanick, Selectman 

 

_______________ 

Timothy Eldridge, Selectman 


